
2nd Quarter 2021
&News Updates

Annual Meeting 
Texasgulf FCU will hold our 84th Annual Meeting on Friday, June 4th at the Wharton Civic Center.  

For the safety of our members during this time of COVID, this year’s meeting will vary slightly from last year. The 
length of the meeting will be brief, and less door prizes given to keep a shorter time limit on how long we are together. 
Dinner plates will be to-go only and given at the conclusion of the meeting. We will require mask and will have safe 

distance between our members. We appreciate your understanding and hope we get back to normal soon. 

Tickets will go on sale May 10th – May 28th. 
Doors will open at 6pm with the meeting starting at 6:30pm. 

Dinner plates from Hinze’s BBQ at $9 each. 

Happy Retirement Bennie!  
Texasgulf FCU Board and Staff want to share their 
appreciation and celebration for Bennie Skrovan. Bennie 
has been the Board Chair since 2014 and has served the 
membership as a board or committee member of our credit 
union for over 50 years. 
 
Bennie has seen the credit union grow from serving the 
employees of Texasgulf Sulfur Company in Newgulf to the 
current membership encompassing 10 counties. His focus 
on putting the member first and attention to detail has 
contributed greatly to the growth and success of the credit 
union and he has helped develop a culture that will serve 
members well into the future.
 
Thank You For Years of Dedicated Service!



Lobby
Monday - Friday
8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Drive Thru
Monday - Friday
7:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Wharton
2101 N. Fulton St.
Wharton, TX 77488
(979) 282-2300

El Campo
1313 West Loop
El Campo, TX 77437
(979) 578-9000

www.texasgulffcu.org

Tel-Account 24/7
1-888-409-8428

Memorial Day
Monday, May 31st

Independence Day
Monday, July 5th

Shared Branch 
Live Help
1-888-837-6500

Holiday Closings

Chairperson
Weldon Ferrell

Vice Chairperson
David Voulgaris

Secretary & Treasurer
Joan Andel

Russel Bergstrom
Philip Hundl
Tim Duyka
Randy Rodriguez

Board of Directors

Like us on Facebook:
Texasgulf Federal 
Credit Union

texasgulffcu.org

Kasasa and Kasasa Cash Back are trademarks of Kasasa, Ltd., registered in the U.S.A.

And it’s easy to earn cash back...
To earn your rewards, enrollments must be in place and all of the following transactions and activities 
must post and settle to your Kasasa Cash Back

®

 account during each monthly qualification cycle:
• At least 12 debit card purchases
• Be enrolled in and agree to receive e-statements
• Be enrolled in and log into online banking

It’s like you get paid to shop

4.00% CASH BACK
On everyday debit card 

purchases*

What’s Kasasa®?
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Do you know a senior 
graduating in May?
Texasgulf FCU gives out ten 
$1,000 scholarships each year 
and your senior could win! 
Applications are due April 23rd. 
Visit our website for eligibility and 
how to submit the application. 

*Advertised information and rewards are based on all account qualifications being met during each cycle period. Contact one of our credit 
union service representatives for additional information, account details, restrictions, reward calculations, processing limitations, cycle 
dates and enrollment instructions

Dormant Accounts Letters
Do you have an inactive account? 
Reach out to us today!

The deadline to respond to our 
dormant account letter is June 28th. 
All dormant accounts will be closed 
and remitted to the State of Texas 
on July 1st. If you received a letter 
notifying you that your account 
is dormant, please call us toll free 
at (800) 647-8428 or email info@
texasgulffcu.org in order to keep 
your account active.


